
 

 

 

FOOTWEAR POLICY 

MADTA Policy # 16 
Effective Date:   August 1, 2018   Approved:  June 19, 2018 
 
The purpose of this policy is to ensure the safety of those participating in training classes at MADTA. 
 

1. Shoes worn in the ring are required to be closed-toed with non-slip soles. 
2. High heels, sandals, backless shoes, or flip flops are not allowed in the ring. 
3. Without proper footwear, a class participant will only be allowed to audit the class. 

 


